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Be a Participating Writer in the Eighth Annual Hobart Festival of Women Writers 2020 
on September 11, 12, 13. 

We encourage published Women Writers to send—  by Fri., Nov. 8, 2019 — to the 

Festival Planning Committee for consideration:  

1. Five to 15 pages of unpublished, published, or online fiction, essay, memoir, poetry, 
or other forms of creative writing; 

2. A brief but current resumé; 
3. A list of your published work, of which one should be a published book; 
4. And a brief description of a 2-hour writing workshop you would offer to Festival 

Participants.  
  
This process is open only to Writers who have NOT participated in the Festival 
previously.  
  
Please send your materials electronically to: Cheryl Clarke, bdpoet@gmail.com. Please 

type “FWW Call 2019” in the subject line. Submit by: Friday, Nov. 8, 2019. 
  
Last year was the first time we put out a “Call to Writers” to participate in the Festival. In 
the past, Festival organizers invited writers from recommendations of Festival Writers and 
Festival Participants and through our own networks. Writers, publishers, and agents 
convinced us we needed a more open selection process. Thus, the “Call to Writers.” 
  
Since 2013, nearly 70 diverse women writers have presented Writing Workshops, Public 
Readings, Public Conversations, and other literary activities at the Festival.  
  
The Planning Committee will begin to contact writers during the first two weeks of 
December and complete its selection by January 1, 2020.  

If you have questions, please contact Cheryl at 201-388-0361 (mobile) or 607-538-1034 
(land).   
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